
        Office of Planning, Design and Construction 
        CONSTRUCTION ACTIVITY NOTICE 

     Lickety Split – Tiny House Structure delivery 
 

3/18/19  
This correspondence provides notification for the delivery of the Lickety Split Tiny House structure. 
 
Dates for Activity: delivery on Friday - March 22, 2019, on site work from 3/22 – 4/1 
Work Activities: The RV style mobile unit and a second smaller deck component will be delivered via Spring 
Street to the new Lickety Split location, on the corner of Spring Street and Walden Street. 
Impact to Adjacencies: 
• There will be minor traffic impacts while the building is being transported down Spring Street before 

8:00 am. 
 
• Noise should be minimal and limited to general light construction activity to install the prefabricated 

deck components and lattice skirt board on site.  
 

• Work hours for the project will be 8:00 am – 5:00 pm, Monday - Friday. 
 

• Lickety Split will be open for business on 4/14. 
 

 
 

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact: 
Scott Henderson 
Project Manager 
Williams College 

413-597-3463 
sah3@williams.edu 


